
 
 
 

 

New IAQG Digital Innovation Fee Effective May 15th, 2025 
 
Dear Aerospace Clients,  
 
As of April 1st, 2025, the IAQG has launched OASIS Insights™, a new reporting tool designed 
to provide valuable context and benchmarking to help suppliers better understand audit results 
and drive continuous improvement. For all published 2025 audits, an automated OASIS Insights 
Report will be available in the OASIS Supplier File Library.  
 
OASIS Insights marks the first of several planned Digital Innovation enhancements from the 
IAQG. To support these initiatives, the IAQG is implementing a Digital Innovation Fee of $250 
USD. This fee will be applied to all initial, recertification, and surveillance audits that begin on 
or after May 15th, 2025. 
 
Please note: This fee is imposed by the IAQG, not Perry Johnson Registrars (PJR). 
 
For more information about OASIS Insights and the IAQG's Digital Innovation efforts, please 
visit: https://iaqg.org/tools/insights 
 
If you have any questions, feel free to contact us directly. 
 
Sincerely, 
Kim Wagner 
kwagner@pjr.com 
Aerospace Program Manager 
Executive Committee Member 
AS9100, AS9110 & AS9120 Aerospace Auditor (AA) 
 
Perry Johnson Registrars, Inc. 
755 W. Big Beaver, 
Troy, MI 48084 
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